
   Nonprofits give 
so much to our   
   communities.

Now it’s time to give 
    back to them.

The nonprofits you vote for 
could be awarded a 

Community Matters More grant!

Learn more and cast your votes 
at bangor.com/cmm 

during the month of February.

Community
Matters More



Vote during  
    the month of  
February 2025!

Vote online at www.bangor.com/cmm

Vote for up to five (5) different
nonprofit organizations from any of
the regions listed, or enter any other

eligible nonprofit organization(s)

HOW TO VOTE

Must be a Maine or New Hampshire resident. One (1) 
online entry per person/email address. Ballots with  

votes for more than five (5) organizations are invalid.
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